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MICHAEL HAWKER TO LEAVE WESTPAC BOARD 
 
Westpac Banking Corporation (Westpac) has today announced that Michael (Mike) 
Hawker AM has decided to step down from the Board as an independent Non-executive 
Director, effective from 15 July 2023.  
 
Mr. Hawker joined the Board in December 2020 and in that time served on various 
Committees, including the Board Technology, Risk, Nominations & Governance and 
Legal, Regulatory & Compliance Committees.  
 
Westpac Chairman, John McFarlane said, “On behalf of the Board I would like to thank 
Mike for his contribution to Westpac.  I’ve worked with Mike for many years including at 
Aviva and Citi and have always valued the insights and integrity he has brought to every 
conversation.” 
 
Mr. Hawker said, “I am thankful for the opportunity to sit on the Westpac Board and wish 
the company every success for the future.” 
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